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Wednesday 9th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

5 Magnolia 

During 5 Magnolia’s English lesson on Macbeth today, Nancy accidently played the wrong video 

to the children and they may have heard a swear word.  Nancy discussed her mistake with the 

children, apologised for the mistake and explained that she should have checked the video before 

playing it to them.  The children have all been very mature about the incident. 

As a school, we will continue to remind all our staff about the dangers of using outside content on 

the interenet and checking links even if they appear to be from safe sources such as Britannica 

dictionary.   

We appreciate your understanding on this occasion. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


